
2024 ANNUAL DRY-UP NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 

RID’s Annual Dry-up will be from November 9th thru November 24th. 
This is our time to do all repairs and work as needed to keep the canal 
running efficiently as possible for the coming up year. There will be no 
water delivered during these dates. 

The last day of delivery will be November 8th with all water being cut off 
at 6:00 PM 

Delivery will resume November 25th at 6:00 AM 

RID thanks all our customers for their patience during this time of 
the year. 

 

 

 
 

Thank you 

Water Master Stephen Harris 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at 
sharris@rooseveltirrigation.org 

All this information is also on the website. 
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